14-1810

Joleans 14

From: Gerald Waak [mailto:gwaak@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 3:40 PM

To: Evergreen Cemetery **Subject:** September 2, 2014

CONSENT

Dear Sandy,

This is to inform you that I have decided to resign as a member of the Manitowoc Cemetery Commission effective immediately. I have enjoyed serving with you and the various members over the years, but feel it is time to relinquish the responsibilities to a new and younger volunteer who may provide new concepts to consider.

I will miss the camaraderie, and wish the entire commission a successful year of service.

JERRY WAAK 436 MAPLE LEAF COURT MANITOWOC, WI 54220

PHONE: 920-683-9990 FAX: 920-683-9999

E-MAIL: gwaak@sbcglobal.net

This email was Anti Virus checked by Astaro Security Gateway. http://www.sophos.com

SEP 3 = 2014
CITY CLERKS OFFICE